
 

 

CHARLO REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
WELCOMES CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
January 11, 2018 
 
Charlo, NB – The Board of Directors of the Charlo Regional Airport Authority (CRAA) is 
pleased to welcome Stéphanie Clark as the new Chief Executive Officer of the Charlo 
Regional Airport (YCL). 
 
Ms. Clark brings with her almost twenty years of experience working for Canadian airport 
authorities. She brings a strong background in business development, airport operations, 
and project management. Her success record includes growing the services of many 
national and international passenger and cargo airlines at small and large airports in 
Canada. 
 
“On behalf of the Charlo Regional Airport Authority Board of Directors, I would like to 
welcome Stéphanie back to the Restigouche region”, states David Montgomery, Chair of 
the Board. “Stéphanie brings with her a wealth of airport knowledge plus valuable 
experience in stakeholder and government relations that will allow her to address the 
challenges and opportunities facing the Charlo Regional Airport today and into the future.” 
 
“It is an honour to lead the Charlo Regional Airport and to work closely with our existing 
partners, stakeholders and regional communities to bring new opportunities to the region”, 
states Ms. Clark. “The Charlo Regional Airport is an important part of the region’s 
transportation infrastructure, and I see many opportunities to grow the services currently 
offered to our region.” 
 
Ms. Clark believes in airports serving their communities. She is a strong advocate of open 
communication, community involvement and offering the best experience to the airport 
community both on the operator as well as the customer side. She is looking forward to 
being a part of the regional business community to promote the services offered at the 
Charlo Regional Airport. 
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About the Charlo Regional Airport (YCL) 
The Charlo Regional Airport is located in Charlo, New Brunswick and serves a large region of northern 
New Brunswick as well as the Gaspé Peninsula. Under the direction of a fifteen-member Board of 
Directors, Charlo Regional Airport Authority is the not-for-profit owner and operator of the Charlo Regional 
Airport, and is an important catalyst linking the economic needs and growth opportunities of the region.   
 
 
For more information: 
Stephanie Clark 
Chief Executive Officer 
506-789-3481 
sclark@charloairport.ca 


